Claire Swanson

From: Annette LeFrancois

Sent: Friday, February 9, 2024 10:09 AM

To: Claire Swanson

Cc: Mike Dent; Rob Choate

Subject: Adult and Family Services Commission Resignation from Stephanie Fischer

Hi Claire: Stephanie Fischer is resigning from the Adult and Family Services Commission. Her last day on the Commission is Tuesday, February 13th. Her resignation email is below.



Annette LeFrancois

Administrative Assistant Health and Human Services Agency

Office: 530-265-1224

Annette.LeFrancois@NevadaCountyCA.gov

From: Stephanie Fischer

Sent: Thursday, February 8, 2024 4:39 PM

To: Annette LeFrancois < Annette.LeFrancois@nevadacountyca.gov>; Mike Dent < Mike.Dent@nevadacountyca.gov>;

Dena Malakian **Subject:** Re: AFSC Minutes from January

CAUTION: This email is from an external sender. If you are not expecting this email or don't recognize the sender, consider deleting.

Do not click links or open attachments <u>unless</u> you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. If you have more questions search for Cybersecurity Awareness on the County InfoNet.

Hi Annette, Rob and Dena,

Here are the minutes for January. Also, please accept this as my intent to resign from the Adult and Family Services Commission. I'm willing and able to come to the February meeting to say goodbye to everyone and be present for one more meeting. Unfortunately I have had some staffing and programming changes at my agency that are requiring a lot of my time and effort in being present for and I feel I have not been able to spend adequate or genuine time on AFSC business for guite some time. Thank you for all you do for AFSC and our community!

Stephanie Fischer

Executive Director

Pronouns: She/Her/Hers (what's this?)

Community Beyond Violence



(Formerly Domestic Violence & Sexual Assault Coalition)
Business Phone (530) 272-2046 * Fax (530) 273-3780
Direct Line (530) 272-4103

24hr Crisis Line <u>(530)</u> 272-3467 * Text Line <u>(530)</u> 290-6555 Chat with an advocate at <u>www.cbv.org</u>